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 Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council 

 

 
 September 28, 2001  
 
 
 
Charles Clark, Real Estate Commissioner 
Georgia Real Estate Appraisers Board 
Suite 1000 
International Tower 
229 Peachtree Street, N.E. 
Atlanta, GA 30303-1605 
 
Dear Mr. Clark: 
 

Thank you for providing us a copy of the proposed changes to §539-1-.05, §539-1-.02, §539-
2-.15 of the Georgia Real Estate Appraisers Board’s (“Board”) Rules and Regulations. We 
understand these amendments authorize the Board to obtain criminal history reports on all 
applicants for licensure or instructor approval. They also encourage the incorporation of 
applicable Uniform Standards of Professional Appraisal Practice concepts and State law 
requirements in all courses approved by the Board. We have no specific comment on this action. 

 
Again, we appreciated the opportunity to review the proposal.  
 

  Sincerely, 
 
 
 
  Ben Henson 
    Executive Director 


